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Gadsden School Board Members:

The 2010-2011 Anthony Charter Schools budget was based on the following criteria:

1. The average of the 80th and 120th day was 77 students for total SEG revenue of $759,678 and an approximate cash balance of $180,000.  Budget Analyst in Santa Fe has asked us to bring that cash balance to $160,000.

2. The Charter was able to give an average of 2.61% increase raise for staff.

3. FTE (personnel) is increased from fiscal year 2009-2010, the charter was not comfortable this fiscal year to employ all personnel needed due to enrollment going up and down.  The Charter also lost three full time teachers at semester and were replaced by full time substitutes.  The Charter has advertised for a full time counselor, educational assistant and a part-time janitor for next year.
4. The Charter feels confident that there is enough allocated for supplies and materials, coverage for the increase in benefits for staff, professional development utilities and rent.

5. Instructional Materials has an adequate cash balance for next year we purchased all textbooks this fiscal year.
6. Student Nutrition reimbursement claims are coming in at a timely basis.  Operational funds will still need to help cover some of the costs such as salaries and benefits we currently have an employee working approximately 5 hours per day. (.63 fte).

7. The Charter has recently started an activity fund for the students, clubs are FFA, Student Council and the general activity.
8. Federal stimulus allocation will be used to cover property/liability insurance.
Thank you,

Gina Trujillo

Business Manager
